

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Weekly newsletter 28 W/E 27th May 2022

PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety

Dates to Remember

Friday 27th May 2022 Break up for half term

Monday 6th June 2022

- CHILDREN RETURN TO **SCHOOL**
- Nur visitor £5.00

Friday 10th June 2022 Class Photos

Friday 17th June 2022 Jubilee Picnic Celebrations -£1.00 donation

Friday 1st July 2022 Extra Bank Holiday for Queen's Jubilee - NO CHILDREN

Wednesday 6th July 2022 Y1 - Y6 sports day (pm)

Friday 86th July 2022 Nur & Rec sports day (am)

Friday 22nd July 2022 Break up for Summer Holiday

W/B 17th October 2022 **Derwent Hill**

W/B 8th May 2023 KS2 SATs -

> PLEASE DO NOT BOOK **HOLIDAYS**

Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for the best attendance for week ending 20th May:

KS1:Y1 98.15% KS2:Y4 95.00%

Year 6 enjoyed their trip to Safety Works! They learned about a range of different types of safety from staying safe around water to dealing with a fire at home to practising crossing roads safely. It was a very useful visit which gave the children some great tips and advice they can use in the future.





Year 4 have started a new topic in science called 'States of Matter'. We have been investigating solids, liquids and gases and sorted objects into each category. To finish and check our understanding, we went outside and demonstrated the particle arrangement of a solid, a liquid and a gas. They were fantastic!







Year 6 have thoroughly enjoyed their bread making unit in DT. Here they are making their final products. Everyone worked very hard but one group learned a valuable lesson about what happens when you put too much yeast in the dough!









Happy Birthday to the children who have had Birthdays last week, this & next:

Gracie Bell Aaron Muldown Jack Franklin Morse Kaycie Shipley Gracie Lawson



Stephanie **Pallas** Josh **Brownless** Vinnie Jones Keelan Kemp Joseph Bernstein Parker Daymond Cooper Mason

Alisha Fowdy Henry Lupton

The Woods

Mr Bell took this photograph of a family of Mallards living in our woods the other morning.





Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page

Teachers2Parents (App)

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk